Early Years and Childcare

Parent and Carers Consultation i

Monday 27 May to Friday 5 July

és; We need your views so we can ensure our Borough has enough
. childcare options in place to meet demands.

Please let us know your thoughts by completing the online survey:

www.stockton.gov.uk/consultations

If you would like a paper copy of the consultation please contact
the Families Information Service on 01642 527225.
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